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Regional Managing Partner Discusses Portland Office Move

News

12.03.24


In an interview with Portland Business Journal, Clarence Belnavis discusses the firm’s decision to

stay downtown with a relocation to Block 216.

To read the article visit Portland Business Journal (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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